The ACUA will start sweeping on Monday June 16th, 2025 toward the north end of town weather permitting. The ACUA sweeps streets that are not in conflict with your trash and recycle collection pick up days. Please have your trash, recycle cans placed back at your home on your pickup day so that your cans are not in the street. If possible, have your vehicles moved off city streets from June 16th to June 25th during work hours Monday thru Friday 7:00 am - 4:00 pm. In advance, the Linwood Public Works Department thanks you for your co-operation during this time. 
